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 Carlo Tasca OBJ2015/4219/P 29/08/2015  18:16:59 Since change of ownership the noise coming from the pub, especially during night hours shows they 

haven't got much respect for the people living in the neighbourhood. Sometimes the pub still have 

people sitting outside at 2am/3am and no notice to keep the noise down is displayed anywhere. If 

granting this will increase further the level of noise coming from the premises, I'd strongly object any 

further changes to the current license. There are other pubs in the area but none of them have people 

shouting after 11pm and not even sure The Exmouth Arms has a license to stay open after 1am (this 

was as least the time before change of ownership). I personally called them once at 12:30 am and asked 

if they could kindly ask the people outside to keep the noise down, as I could not sleep and had work 

the day later.
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